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Dear comrades,  

 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT TO THE FINANCE MINISTER 

AIBPARC has gratefully acknowledged the prompt action taken by the 

Finance Minister in making it possible for the IBA to call AIBPARC 

leaders for discussions on all the pending bank retirees’ demands. IBA 

engaging AIBPARC in discussions on retirees’ issues is undoubtedly a 

mile stone event. So it is appropriate to thank the Finance Minister for 

this. A text of thanks letter addressed to Madam Smt. Nirmala 

Sitharaman by AIBPARC, which is self-explanatory and throwing light 

chronologically on how the developments took place, is annexed 

herewith for information of all.  

 

 

 

   With greetings 

     Yours comradely, 

 

 

 

    C Gangadhar Yadav 

    GENERAL SECRETARY 
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C/O BANK OF INDIA OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION 
(EASTERN INDIA BRANCHES) 

BANK OF INDIA, KOLKATA MAIN BRANCH 
23A, NETAJI SUBHAS ROAD, KOLKATA – 700 001 

Mobile : 9674188524, E-mail : aibparc2@gmail.com 
    =============================================================================================== 

 
Circular no. 64-22                                         Date: October 15, 2022. 

 
 

For circulation among members of the Governing Council, State 
Secretaries, Special Invitees, Advisors, Affiliates and Members and 
Constituents of CBPRO. 

 
Dear Comrade, 

 
Sub: Our letter to Hon'ble Union Finance Minister on date informing 
the outcome of our meeting with IBA Officials and requesting her to 
take steps to expedite quick resolution of the unresolved issues of 
Bank Retirees. 

 
We reproduce hereunder the text of our letter written on date to Hon'ble 
Union Finance Minister on the above subject. This is for information of 
members. 

 
With best wishes and regards, 

 
Comradely Yours, 

 
Suprita Sarkar 
General Secretary. 

 

Encl: :As stated. 
 

AIBPARC/ FM/EMAIL/2022                            15th October, 2022. 
  
  
Ms. Nirmala Sitharamanji, 
Hon’ble Union Finance Minister, 
Government of India, 
North Block, 
New Delhi. 

  
        Respected Madam, 
  

Sub:  Meeting at your office on 4th October, 2022 on issues 
concerning the Retirees of the Banking Industry --Our Meeting With IBA. 

  
We convey our profuse thanks and gratitude to you for giving us the opportunity 
to tell our views on the above subject.  We noted with great satisfaction that you 
heard us with attention and concern and assured us that necessary steps would 
be taken.  

Senior office bearers 

 
PRESIDENT: 
 
SHRI K.V. ACHARYA, 
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GENERAL SECRETARY 
 
SHRI S. SARKAR 
MOB – 9674188524 
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SHRI R.S. TRIVEDI 
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Within the next two days of our meeting with Your GoodSelf, we got a call from the office of IBA, Mumbai 
informing us to meet them on a mutually convenient date. In pursuance of the said call, we met the officials of 
IBA at their office on 11th October, 2022 and discussed the core issues namely, (1) Pension Updation, (2) 
Extension of Uniform DA Compensation to Pre-November 2002 Retirees which was irrationally denied to them 
in contravention of the provisions of the Bi -- partite settlement, (3).  Medical Insurance Scheme as available 
to Serving Employees and Officers with reference to Ministry’s Communication to IBA in the year 2012 and 
other issues mentioned in our Memorandum. 
 
The issues were discussed in detail. In the course of the said discussion, we placed our presentations on 
each agenda item and submitted documents in favour of our contention.  The IBA Team consisting of Deputy 
Chief Executive, IBA along with Senior Advisor (HR & IR) and Advisor HR interacted with us displaying positive 
responses. We have sent letter of thanks to IBA recording our gratitude for listening to us with concern, care 
and understanding.  
  
Madam, your initiative, concern and respect for Elder Citizens of the Banking Industry will surely enable IBA 
to take positive steps to ameliorate the sufferings of the advancedly aged population of the Banks. It is our 
earnest request to Your Good Self to ensure that Pension Regulation as notified in the Government Gazette 
is implemented as per the RBI Formula, Extension of Uniform DA to Pre-November 2002 Retirees as per 8th 
Bi --partite settlement and Medical Insurance as per Government's Communication to IBA be also 
implemented. After meeting Your Good Self, We are confident that there will be a great forward movement of 
the issues to a logical conclusion. We sincerely hope and believe that all the issues discussed will not again 
fall in a circle which is not interested in widening its circumference. We shall be very happy if IBA considers 
our views in a sympathetic, pragmatic and humanitarian way and act fast since the time at the disposal of the 
Pensioners and Retirees is very short. There has been a substantial chunk of membership whose age group 
falls between 75 to 95 years. Your highly humanitarian initiative in the case of Improvement in Family Pension 
is fresh in our memory with a deep sense of gratitude.  
   
In the given circumstances, we make an earnest appeal to you to kindly keep an affectionate watch over the 
developments concerning the interest of Bank Pensioners and Retirees and ensure a logical conclusion of 
the rightful expectations. We beg to encroach upon your valuable time over another very important area i.e., 
the consultative status for the Bank Pensioners and Retirees Organisations at periodic intervals.  IBA still 
hangs over its existing stand that they have got mandate from the Managing Directors of different Banks to 
negotiate with the serving unions/Associations only and as a result, it is difficult for them to allow consultative 
status to the Bank Pensioners and Retiree Organisations. We believe that this self-created impasse cannot 
be crossed over unless an advisory goes to IBA from the Government. 
  
We shall remain grateful for the responsive gesture shown to the senior citizens of the industry and 
we do expect that you will kindly keep a watch over the developments to follow. We know that it is too 
much of an expectation from the Hon'ble Union Finance Minister of a vast country like India to get time out of 
Your hectically busy schedule, but we still crave the indulgence of doing so as we cannot forget the clarion 
call that you gave to all the Bankers to treat the Bank Pensioners and Retirees of the Industry as members of 
the same family. 
  
With kind regards, 
  

Yours faithfully, 

                      
                  ( K.V. ACHARYA )     (SUPRITA SARKAR ) 
              PRESIDENT, AIBPARC   GENERAL SECRETARY 
            & JOINT CONVENOR, CBPRO 
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